
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ROAD CLOSURE – SHAKESPEARE 
AVENUE 

 
June 25, 2024 

 
WHAT: Speed cushions are being installed on Shakespeare Avenue to further enhance 
pedestrian safety, improve traffic flow, and create a more pedestrian-friendly 
environment. Speed cushions are rubberized raised devices placed across the road to 
slow traffic. The design encourages vehicles to slow down without coming to a halt. 
 
WHEN: The installation of the speed cushions will occur on June 26 from 8:00 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. and will require a road closure area on Shakespeare Avenue. 
 
CONTACT: Should you have any questions, please contact Darren MacKenzie, 
Director of Operations, at darren.mackenzie@notl.com or by calling 905-468-3266. 
 
COMMUNICATION: Affected residents have been notified and the public has been 
informed via social media.  
 
Emergency vehicles will have the access needed in case of an emergency. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for 
immediate alerts. 
 
Contact the Town:  
1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil | 905-468-3266 | info@notl.com | www.notl.com  
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